



**University of Denver
Student Bar Association
Weekly Meeting Agenda**

- I. Call to Order**
 - a. Welcome**
 - b. Attendance**
 - i. Absent: Olivia, Cat, Alisha
 - c. Introduction of Guest**
 - d. Approval of Minutes from Previous Meeting**
 - i. Passes Unanimously
 - e. Notes from the President**
 - i. YLD Hike**
 - 1. Please attend, great way to network and build community.

- II. Committee Updates**
 - a. ABA**
 - i. Meeting with Dean Moffat moved to next week.
 - ii. We are probably going to have to set up event for the spring.
 - b. Finance**
 - i. Request from ILS to go to Conference in NY mid-November.
 - 1. There is nothing for weekly meeting, they only want to talk to us.
 - 2. President and Vice-President should go.
 - 3. Past travel request for this year, we've already approved for this organization. They've already used theirs.
 - 4. M.J. – If it's that clear that it is an event for that organization then it should be tied to them.
 - 5. Taylor - Particularly if they represent the organization.
 - ii. Denver Bar Association/Young Lawyers Division Update
 - 1. They want to partner with CU and DU.
 - 2. If we need it for organizations they want to give us money. If there are any that are having trouble with funding, point them to the DBA/YLD.
 - c. Social**
 - i. Ashley – Knicky is coming, but she is working on a case right now.

- ii. Steven – We had 46 likes for whether we should have a movie night. We are checking to see if we can do it under Fair Use, we'll talk to school next.

d. Community Outreach

- i. Comment Box
 - 1. We just had a box made by Steven.
 - 2. We are trying to figure out how to hang it on the SBA Board.
- ii. Board
 - 1. We are looking for a better way to communicate with everyone.
- iii. PILG volunteer event
- iv. Jason, (To Liz) – Is there anything we can do to communicate with the CU people?
 - 1. Taylor – Could reach out at hike.

e. Elections

- i. Nothing

III. Student Concerns

a. Spring Academic Advising for 1Ls – Ashley

- i. Ashley – Concern that there is no one to talk to about academic planning.
 - 1. She wants ideas about how to make the process more streamline for what classes to take.
 - 2. Idea to do one-on-one advising.
- ii. Steven – Have we talked to anybody in the administration?
- iii. Suren – He agrees with Ashley that this is a good idea.
- iv. Katie – We should set a meeting with Dean Katz and Dean Moffat about having Academic Advising office created.
- v. Ashley – She had heard about it, but nothing since last year.
- vi. Katie – Randy Wagner, we should invite him to meeting to see about recommendations.
- vii. Jason – He'll talk to Dean Katz.
- viii. Jenny – Where do we go for this?
- ix. Liz – Each department has its own thing to tell you what to take.
 - x. Jenny – So you would have to go to each department?
- xi. Knicky – She found herself in this situation last year, Randy Wagner approached her. After first year it is overwhelming to try to sort through everything yourself.
- xii. Jenny – Is it possible to see if there are certain faculty to have a panel about this?
- xiii. Taylor – It is productive, but we can't do anything about this right now. We need to have everyone think about this.
- xiv. Ashley – Motion to bring in Randy Wagner
 - 1. Passes Unanimously

IV. Previous Business

a. ILS Korbels Board Position

- i. M.J. – There is no specific wording in the By-Laws saying members of student organizations have to be law students. Because of accountability of president and treasurer should be law students.
- ii. Steven – Should we add stuff to the bylaws to make this clearer?
- iii. M.J. – It is unclear.
- iv. Taylor, (To Steven) – If you draft something to add to the By-Laws we can vote on it.
- v. Jason – Motion to Allow ILS to bring in Korbels Students
 1. Passes Unanimously

V. New Business

- a. Nothing

VI. Adjourn

- a. Motion Passes Unanimously